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Pogue values its relationship with its customers and the opportunity to partner with 

school districts in providing quality buildings for the schools and community.  

  

Pogue believes it has a special relationship Allen ISD and considers Allen ISD a 

significant long term partner.  Pogue’s strong relationship with Allen ISD has grown since 

Pogue’s first project with Allen ISD in 1983.  Pogue believes that one reason for the strength of 

that relationship is Pogue’s repeated demonstration of its commitment to quality construction and 

to stand behind its services and products. 

 

Pogue is aware of concerns of Allen ISD with regard to cracks at Allen Eagle stadium.  

Recently, Pogue became aware that Allen ISD was considering closing Allen Eagle stadium 

while attempting to determine what constitutes a sufficient repair of the issues Allen ISD claims 

have arisen with Allen Eagle stadium.   

 

In light of the long and mutually beneficial relationship between Pogue and Allen ISD, 

Pogue wants to assure the public and Allen ISD that it is committed to appropriately resolving 

the concerns the District may have with the Allen Eagle Stadium which relate to any materials or 

services of Pogue, if any.  In fact, it is Pogue’s desire to have the issues resolved to Allen ISD’s 

satisfaction prior to commencement of the 2014 football season. 

 

However, at the time of this statement, Pogue does not know what will be considered an 

appropriate remedy or which, if any, person or entity may be responsible for the alleged 

condition(s).  Additionally, because of the status of Allen ISD’s investigation, and the limitation 

on the information possessed by Pogue as to an appropriate remedy and the responsibility for the 

same, Pogue cannot confirm what may be an appropriate remedy. 

 

 That being said, Pogue has repeatedly indicated in the past to Allen ISD representatives, 

and now confirms for the public, that Pogue will comply with its contractual and warranty 

obligations, including remedying any unanticipated conditions that may have arisen as a result of 

Pogue’s services or materials or the services or materials of Pogue’s subcontractors.   

 

 In summary, Pogue stands by its commitment to do its part to provide Allen ISD with the 

stadium to which it is entitled. 

 

 Pogue appreciates the understanding of Allen ISD as Pogue and Allen ISD attempt to 

determine an appropriate remedy and the responsibility for the same. 

 

        Ben Pogue, President 


